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Alan Bates prayed for the food. 

Adam Gordon, Brian Ingalls, and Marcus Allen played various instruments and sang 

several songs. 

Rick mosher opened the meeting with prayer. 

Barry announced another church plant coming up in Dexter, MO. 

Barry announced we will have no more roll call or banner – these seem to be a 

holdover from the 50’s, we are trying to update. 

Barry announced the financial report will be mailed to each church monthly.  

Motion by Gary Henson, seconded by Cory colon to put $2000 from general fund 

into church plant fund to get started. Motion passed. 

Mark Kumer from MOVE will be coming to the next Board Meeting to discuss the 

new church plant. All members are invited to come to the Board Meeting. 

Elections next month. 

Stephen Dulaney talked about Campus House, they have not less than 15 students 

coming every Thursday. 

Meeting next month is at Mansfield, and is a Family night. Jon announced that the 

theme for the meeting will be “Testimonies”.  

Alan bates closed with prayer. 

 

 


